
 

      October, 2012 Newsletter 

     Hello parents and welcome Fall. We are so excited to see the leaves start turning 
colors and our weather becoming just a bit cooler. Just a few reminders to all, we 
still have or Wellington Academy kids t-shirts for sale up front, please see Mrs. 
Tammy or Mrs. Millie if you would like to purchase one. Another reminder parents we 
here at Wellington Academy  do close at 6:00pm. If you would please pick up by this 
time it would be really  appreciated. Our employees also have families and extra 
curricular activities they need to get to. Also please turn off cell phones upon 
entering the building. This will give you a chance to interact with your child’s teacher 
and know more about your child’s day.  

    Parents you can also read this newsletter online at 
www.wellingtonacademyschools.com      Enjoy!   

                         Thank you, 

      Any questions please come see Mrs. Millie or Ms. Tammy 

                                                      

          Administrator’s News… 

          “October Curriculum” 
                  This month’s theme is…       

                             “Nature” 

            Our Letters for October are:                   

“Ii, Jj, Kk, Ll” 

Our Numbers and Shapes for October…  

                             “6, 7, 8” 

“Oval & Square”  

The Colors of the month are… 

                        “Orange & Black” 
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Wellington Academy 

      1436 Troutman Blvd.  NE 

Palm Bay, FL 32905 
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Open Weekdays 

6:30 am – 6:00 pm 

E-mail: 

     wellingtonacadem@bellsouth.net 

Website: 

  www.wellingtonacademyschools.com 

  

 

                                                         

     “October, 2012”  
    Upcoming  Events… 
       Parents night out… 
When: Friday Oct. 12, 2012 
Time: 6:30 pm.-10:00 pm. 
Where: Wellington Academy 

 
 

 
       Fall Festival… 
When: Friday Oct.26,2012 
Time: 7:00-8:30 pm. 
Where: Wellington Academy  
All Classrooms, Join the fun!! 
 

 

                                   Happy Birthday!     
    To the following students and staff members in October’ 2012… 
 

           
     Shae Preston…10/2                   George Kaplan…10/18 
    Jahylin Wright…10/4                  Sarah Kapln…10/18 
    Kole Hershman…10/4                 Zoe Viegas…10/23                 
    German Lopez…10/6                  Chance Dooley…10/25 
    Alexander roberts…10/6             Alexis Cocone…10/31 
    Isabelle warren…10/6                
    Vanessa Alvarado…10/6             *Staff Members… 
    Jaylin Fehr…10/14                     Janell Evans…10/6 
    Ronald Langbecker…10/17         Devi Datt…10/15 
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        Infant News 

 

               

  Hi and Happy Fall, We would like to welcome 

Grant we are so happy you have joined us. Hip, Hip 

Hooray Mr. Chance is eating school lunch and sporting 

some cool new kicks. German is pulling himself up and 

making his way around the room at a faster pace, while 

Elena enjoys playing with all her friends. Nathan and 

Keely are enjoying themselves on the Jumper, Logan 

loves the swing so relaxing and Zack is rolling over.  

 

                                           Thank you, 

        Mrs. Lorena, Ms. Shannon & Ms. Yumiko 

 

 

      
Development 1’s News 

  

               

                      Development 2’s News 
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  Welcome Fall, boy time sure does fly.   

We are doing great growing and learning, we are 

excited to learn all about fall. We would like to 

welcome Isabelle to our classroom she fits right in. We would like to “Thank” the parents who 
have signed up for our favorite foods on Fridays, 

we have been enjoying it so much, Yummy.  

  Parents don’t forget to check our door for 
upcoming events and special info. Once again 

thank you so much for all the participation. 

 If you have any questions please do not hesitate 

to ask. 

 

                                   Thank you,   

                Ms. Bonnie, Mrs. Karen &  

                                                   Ms.Sandra 

 
 

       

 

                               
             

         Classroom News 

   
Development 3A’s News  

  

                      

 Falling into October, our theme of the month is Nature. Your child 

will be learning about plants, animals etc. and working on 

different art activities. A big welcome to Michael, Chloe and 

Sophia into our Dev. 2’s classroom, we are very happy that you 

have joined us.  Let’s have some fun! 

Parents please keep in mind that our children need to have an 

extra change of clothes at all time. Sheets and blankets are to be 

taken home and laundered weekly. Don’t forget to check files and 
our parent info board for any upcoming events. 

                                                         Thank you, 

                                         Ms. Brandi & Ms. Tiffany 

  

  

      

   Welcome to the month of October Parents. Our Holidays are among 

us and our class avtivities are sure to be exciting and full of festive creations. 

Some  activities may require some parent assistance, so please read our door for this upcoming event. As you know our little one’s are bright and ready to 

learn new things, so we will be sending home homework for practice and fun.  

As a reminder keep in mind that our weather will be changing, so                                                      

please keep a change of clothes labeled in your child’s cubby. (No plastic bags)  

A special thank you to our parents that help keep our cooking activities going 

week after week. The children enjoy learning & trying new foods.  

                                                                   Happy Fall!!!                                                              

                                                           Ms. Cherie & Ms. Janell 
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                  Developmental 3B’s News  

 
     September flew by so fast. A big thank you to all of our parents 
who make our cooking activity a success. We are so happy that we 
had almost a 100% participation for grandparents cookie &  milk 
we enjoyed spending time with you all.  
 So October is now here and our theme is all bout “Nature”. We 
have lots of fun filled activities planned, such as our classroom 
party, which includes the kids trick or treating in class. Each child 
will need to bring in a bag of candy. And let’s not forget our 
upcoming  fall festival on the 26th of Oct. Fun, Fun, Fun!  
    A reminder to all parents please check both doors for upcoming 
events and our weekly cooking projects. Have a great month!!  
                          
                          Thank you, 
                    Ms. Devi & Mrs. Sonya  

           
                             

                                      
                             Development 4’s / VPK News  

                           

 

 

 

                    

           

 

 Our October theme is all about “Nature”  

We will be working with cool materials  to introduce ourselves into 

the world of nature. Learning how things grow, emptying out soap 

bottles and making 3D art, using  yogutrt containers to create 

creepy crawly spiders. EEK!! And lots more. 

 We also have some cool upcoming events, such as our Fall Festival, 

and classroom Fall parties. Parents please check the door and your child’s folder for our dates and times  of these fun activities 
approaching.  Thank you all again for continuing to support our 

cooking activities, we so do enjoy them. 

                “Congratulations on Employee of the Month” 

 

                                                                       Thank you,  
                                                                           Ms. Russ  

                                                              

Questions/Comments/ Suggestions, please contact our e-mail: wellingtonacadem@bellsouth.net 
 


